



June 23, 1994

Mr. Secretary of State Statehouse--Room 203 Boise, ID 83720

Dear Mr. Secretary of State:

I have been informed that an annual report must be filed with the Secretary of State to maintain the incorporation of the Elaine Heights Homeowners Association. These annual report forms were previously submitted by the Elaine Heights Homeowners Association Registered Agent, Don L. Anderson, of 249 4th Ave. South, P.O. Box 2293, Twin Falls, Idaho, 83301.

Please send any future annual report forms for maintenance of the incorporation of the Elaine Heights Homeowners Association to the following address:

Elaine Heights Homeowners Association C/O Stephanie Bolli 275 Elaine Ave., Unit #3 Twin Falls, ID 83301

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

tephanie L. Solli

Sincerely,

Stephanie L. Bolli

Secretary/Treasurer, Elaine Heights Homeowners Association